
Dear Families, 

 My name is Miss Fagan and I will be your child’s Kindergarten teacher this 

year.  I have spent the last four years teaching Kindergarten in Maryland and I am 

now blessed to be teaching Kindergarten at Brecknock.  I was born and raised in 

Southern Lancaster County so I am glad to be back in the area. 

 I feel privileged to have the chance to work with your child in the upcoming 

school year!  I am sure that it will be both an exciting and productive year.  My 

major goals for this year are the following: 

 Each student will gain a love for learning and being at Brecknock. 

 Each student will gain mastery in the Kindergarten curriculum so that they 

are well-prepared to be successful in first grade. 

 All students and families will feel comfortable in our classroom. 

One main contributor to the success of these goals is communication between 

home and school.  I will be sending home monthly newsletters that will give 

information on upcoming events as well as academic concepts that we will be working 

on and easy ways that you can assist with your child’s learning at home.  I will also 

call each family every few weeks in order to report on student progress as well as 

to answer any questions or concerns that you may have.  However, at any time, 

please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  Feel free to 

send a note for me in your child’s take home folder, reach me by email at 

candace_fagan@elanco.org or through the school phone at 717-445-8600.   

Thank you in advance for all of your support!   

       Sincerely, 

 

       Miss Fagan 


